
 
 

 
PATRICK D. CROCKER 
patrick@crockerlawfirm.com 
 
 

 

 
October 20, 2017 
 
Jaclyn Brilling 
Secretary of the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission Via Electronic Tariff System 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 
RE: Blink Communications Corp 

Matter No. 17-02084 
 

Dear Ms. Brilling: 
 
Enclosed herewith for filing with the Commission, please find an original of the above captioned 
corporation's proposed P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 including Addenda 1. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (269) 381-8893 or 
patrick@crockerlawfirm.com. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
CROCKER & CROCKER 
 
/s/  Patrick D. Crocker 
 
Patrick D. Crocker 
 
PDC/tlb 
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